
 

15th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Next Week and September 
 
As we approach the end of this term and academic year, I would like to update you on important 
arrangements for next week and September. 
 
Next Week 
I have just completed my first week as Executive Principal and I have been very impressed with our 
students.  On Monday, I made the decision to allow drinks and food outside, which we will be trialling 
until the end of term.  I have told the students that as long as they are sensible and do not drop litter, 
they will continue to be allowed food and drink outside from September.  So far, the students have 
behaved responsibly and there has been no litter.   
 
The weather forecast for next week is showing very high temperatures.  So that we are prepared, for all 
of next week, students are allowed to wear either: 

 school PE kit; 
 or school uniform with no blazer and tie. 

 
Students can wear either their normal school shoes or trainers.  We will have this in place for the full 
week.  Please encourage your child to apply suncream, drink plenty of water and bring a hat to school, 
to be worn outdoors. 
 
September 
September will be here before we know it.  We have some teacher training days at the start of term, so 
here are the arrangements for the students’ return: 

 Year 7 and Year 12 will return on Thursday 08th September 
 Year 8, Year 9, Year 10, Year 11 and Year 13 will return on Friday 09th September 

 
Students are expected to be on site, ready to enter school, at 8.35 am every morning. 
 
It is an absolute privilege to be Executive Principal of our school. If I haven’t met you already, I look 
forward to meeting you over the course of the next year so that we can work together towards your 
child’s success and happiness. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Helen Winn 
Executive Principal  


